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From: Punt, Colin
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: FW: 139 W.wilson
Date: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 1:28:40 PM

 
 
Colin Punt (he, him, his)

Planner - City of Madison Planning Division
cpunt@cityofmadison.com |608.243.0455

 
From: Jerome Pasdo <japasdo@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 1:17 PM
To: Punt, Colin <CPunt@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Re: 139 W.wilson
 

 

Yes,  thanks
 
On Tue, Aug 1, 2023, 12:22 PM Punt, Colin <CPunt@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Jerome,
 
Thank you for your comments. Would you like me to add this to the legislative file as public
comment whenever the land use application comes in?
 
Colin Punt (he, him, his)

Planner - City of Madison Planning Division
cpunt@cityofmadison.com |608.243.0455

 
From: Jerome Pasdo <japasdo@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 9:42 AM
To: Punt, Colin <CPunt@cityofmadison.com>; Verveer, Michael <district4@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: 139 W.wilson
 

 

Good morning Colin, I was at the meeting last night and shared some concerns with the
project.  First, I commend the team and know of Randy's many successes over the years. 
Also the affordability component is laudable.  However, the concern I share, as an owner of
affordable, 1 br. and studio units downtown, is the livability of the units.  My small units
ange from 310 to 400 square ft so I know they are desirable.  
 
However, they have openable windows, a community feel, and do not have the institutional
feel and look of the current project.  The long and uninterrupted hall corridor has the feel of
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a row of UHAUL lockers.  That could be improved with indentations.  The exterior face,
even with the green curtain wall, has the appearance of a high rise jail.  That could be
improved with some variableness with the windows.  More space should be made available
for drop off/Uber type parking.  With that many units, onsite management and
maintenance is a must.  Perhaps having a front desk, live, person.
 
My main consideration, and I don't want to do  a redesign, is the rental component.  The
entire living community within seems to beget a stressful home experience.  Thus, there
could be more turnover, increased cost, less desirable residents and could very well be a
detriment to the neighborhood and downtown in general.  The management team ,
Hees/Alexander, has experience in smaller units.  But, when the property is sold or
management changes hands, the City could very well have a nuisance situation like it is
having elsewhere.  
 
The team says this is "groundbreaking".  But, this should be tried on a smaller scale and
perhaps somewhere else.  I sincerely worry about our wonderful Basset Area we
have worked so hard to preserve.
 
Jerry Pasdo
Basset owner and Isthmus owner of 40 years.
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